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VISIBILITY OF MORE THAN ONE ACTIVE CERTIFICATE 
 
PROPOSAL  
 

Some form of marking should be implemented in the active database where all certificates are 
available. This will prevent errors when downloading the awarding certificate for an event. It can be 
accomplished by marking boats with multiple certificates on all their certificates, on the various tabs 
where the certificate is located. This will help owners and event managers identify multiple 
certificates. 
 
RATIONALE  
 

Currently, there is no indication that multiple certificates are issued under the ORC system in the 
database. Several federations automatically issue both an FC and DH certificate, which means that 
the owner and event manager may not always be aware of the dual ownership. 


